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Dual citizenship is very crucial to the rebuilding process of 

Liberia and maintaining our identity as people of substance. 

I hold this dear to my heart as I look at other African nations 

that had gone through similar problems as we did 1980 -

1990 has gravitated to their people in the diaspora for help 

by making the path easy for returning to their homeland. 

Whenever, I see or hear of other countries development in 

the media, it energizes me to continue the fight for dual 

citizenship. 

Over the past years Liberia has made great strive in the 

rebuilding, however, much more can be done by paving the 

way to dual citizenship, thereby utilizing the expertise of 

thousands of born Liberian in the diaspora. 

The Liberian advocacy for change was founded by Mrs. Comfort k. Itoka, who truly 

believes in the power of dual citizenship for the development of our homeland Liberia. 

While we wait for the Liberian Constitution to be amended allowing multiple citizenship 

for born Liberians and their children, I encourage all Liberians in the diaspora to get 

involve in the advocacy to rebuild Liberia by making contributions to organizations or 

offer services in areas of their expertise. I am involved, and you can too. 
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